
SHAgala is Sacred 

Heart Academy’s single 

largest annual fund-

raiser.   Money raised 

at the dinner/auction 

event helps keep     

Catholic education 

affordable.  Every child 

at SHA benefits from 

the money raised.   

 

SHAgala is a premier 

event in central       

Michigan, welcoming 

people from through-

out the community to 

participate.   

Typically, SHAgala is a  top-shelf dinner/auction event hosted in the gymnasiums at the Acade-
my. The event is usually a sell-out, and has been hosted at SHA for 26 years. Tickets for the 
event would include games and activities; a five-course catered meal; all beverages including 
alcohol; live, silent, and on-line auction opportunities; and more.  This year, due to restrictions 
because of the pandemic, SHAgala 2021 is going virtual for the first time ever.  Our theme is: 

Sacred Heart parents, parishioners, alumni, family members, friends and the local business community are        

invited to take part in any or all aspects of SHAgala this year.   There are several ways to support the event: 

• Make a donation (to classroom baskets, The Giving Tree sponsor program, to the collection For the Teachers, 

or donate an auction item or service). 

• Purchase a cash raffle ticket—only 1,000 are sold and 17 cash prizes are drawn:  $10,000 top prize, $5,000    

second prize, and 15 $1,000 awards.   Tickets are $100 each and can be purchased on line here.  

• Participate in the event by registering for one of the following tickets:        Register here.  

FREE Twist —opportunity to bid on category auction items, play games of chance, and donate to the Teachers 

$25 Twister —Everything in Twist, PLUS a link to the Live Auction and SHAgala school videos, along with a 

 printed program.  

$50 Twist & Shout—Get a group of 6 to 12 people for a watch party; get all the parts of Twist & Twister, PLUS  

 food and beverage delivered to your location and gifts for everyone at your party.   

• Advertise in the printed program (includes on-line ads as well)—a limited number of spots are available. 

• Volunteer for SHAgala!  You will be helping  SHA and making new friends.  

 

Visit the SHA web site at www.academy.sha.net for additional information, or contact the SHAgala office at 

shagala@sha.net          (989) 772-1385 

Saturday,  
February 13, 2021 

https://www.shelbygiving.com/App/Form/0fc4db19-ebe2-4ef0-b482-06167eb28449
https://one.bidpal.net/shagala2021/welcome
https://academy.sha.net/parents/shagala.cfm

